
Join us for vendors, presenters, refreshments, and door prizes on April 25th.  
The ROD Transition Fair is for any family member of a student with an IEP in 
middle or high school looking for resources to support their child through the 
remainder of school and after high school.  We will have vendors and 
presentations available touching on many areas of interest.  
Look for further information in March.
For questions contact Missy Jones, Assistant Director at 812-623-2212.


